
 

 

 

Shipping Association’s Love in The House 6K a 

Resounding Success  

December 17, 2024  

Trinidad, December 15, 2024 – Bafasports is thrilled to announce the 

successful completion of the Shipping Association 6K Run held on Sunday, 

December 15th. Pledging their support for NGO “Kerra Loves Kids” the 

Association put on a 6K that truly put Love in the House just in time for 

Christmas. 

Over 500 runners gathered at the Shipping Association’s offices and 

completed the 6K run around Queens Park Savanah.  A mix of seasoned 

runners, hobbyists, enthusiasts and first-timers came together for a 6 am 

morning run, followed by a Christmas Brunch - all in the name of Love. 

The SATT Members’ fastest men were Adam Johnston, Merwin 

Aleong, and Xavier Graham.  The top female members on the morning were 

Julianne Bushe, Golda Perreira, and Marsha Richards. 



 

 

"Really nice 6K to end 2024" said one Bafasports fan on Facebook 

and this was the general consensus of the runners that participated.  

Bafasports would like to extend gratitude to the volunteers, sponsors, 

and local authorities whose support made this event possible. Their 

dedication was instrumental in ensuring a safe and enjoyable experience for 

all participants. 

The Top race finishers were as follows: 

Top 3 Male: 

1) Isaiah Alder - 21:46.0 

2) Raheem Modeste - 21:57.0 

3) Curtis Cox - 23:15.4 

Top 3 Female: 

1) Alexia Jordan - 25:19.4 

2) Chennai Moore - 25:30.2 

3) April Francis - 26:37.2 
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